
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0337

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 19/08/2022

Development:

Location :

Subdivision of existing Unit 14 (2148sqm total floor area including mezzanine level) to create 2 units and all 

associated site and development works. The 2 proposed units are; Unit 14a (1541 sqm) with new mezzanine area 

and Unit 14b (996 sqm). Minor revisions to elevations comprising new access doors and a new window 

(mezzanine level) on the rear (north) elevation and a new escape door on front (south) elevation and associated 

signage on the north, south and west elevations comprising of 2 shopfront signs, 6 signage boards, 3 wall 

mounted signs and 2 service door signs.

Unit 14, The Retail PArk Liffey Valley, Coldcut Road, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

28/09/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

Water

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

                                                                       

Foul

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




